Accredited Standards Committee C63

Subcommittee 5 - Immunity

Approved Minutes

October 27, 2004 at ETS-Lindgren, Cedar Park, TX

Date Prepared:  April 26, 2005

Presiding SC 5 Officer:  Ed Hare




Subcommittee Secretary:  None present 

Members Present:  

      Ed Hare, SC 5 Chairman

      Jon Casamento

      Don Heirman

      Dan Hoolihan

      Victor Kuczynski

      Herb Mertel

      Jeff Silberberg

Members Absent:

     Joe Morrissey, SC 5 Secretary

     Chrys Chrysanthou

     Werner Schaefer

Guests Present:

      Bob Hofmann

      Steve Berger

1.   Call to Order

Ed Hare called the meeting to order at 4:15 PM.

 2.   Approval of April 2004 Minutes and October Meeting Agenda

The agenda for the October 2004 meeting was presented and approved. The minutes of the April 2004 meeting were presented and approved. 

3.  SC 5 membership

Bill Scrivner and Joel Schneider are no longer active on C63. 

SC 5 voted to recommend Bob Hofmann and Steve Berger as members.  Ed Hare will make a motion to accept them as members at the C63 parent committee meeting in April 2005.

4.   Status of Document C63.24

The status of C63.24, ad-hoc testing, was discussed briefly. The work on this document will continue after SC 8 completes its revisions to C63.18. SC 5 will continue to provide input and help with that document.  Ed Hare will serve as liaison to SC 8 WG1. 

5.  SC 5 Vice Chair

The position of Vice Chair is open.  Ed Hare will solicit a volunteer to serve in this capacity.

6.   Subcommittee 5 Meetings

SC5 again discussed the need for the subcommittee to have a separate meeting time at the C63 series of meetings. It was decided to have Ed Hare carry this concern to the Steering Committee to be resolved.

7.  Immunity of Office Equipment

Steve Berger proposed a study project to look at the immunity of office equipment to transmitters commonly in use in an office environment.  He agreed to form and chair a Working Group and to prepare a PINS or PINS-C by the October 2005 SC5 meeting.

8.   Future work of SC 5

A brief discussion about future work of SC 5 resulted in a decision to review C63.12 and C63.15 and to assess what maintenance SC 5 should do on those documents.   It was decided to recommend that the parent committee pass responsibility for maintenance C63.15 be passed to SC 5 after the present round of balloting and revisions is completed under SC 1.  

9.   Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 PM

Minutes Submitted by:

Ed Hare, SC 5 Chairman

